
 

Welcome back and Happy New Year 

 

Week beginning 7th January - no events to forecast. 

 

Forthcoming events: 

Monday 14th January 2019 - Clubs start.  To help with administration, please remember to     
return your club form to the post box as soon as possible.  Deadline Monday 7th January.                                     
Friday 18th January 2019 - Family Friday starts.  A nice opportunity to come in and look at 
what the children have been doing.  Please remember this is not a time to catch your teacher 
about concerns.  This stops the class teacher being able to greet other parents at this time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your next forecast will come home via email on Friday 11th January 2019.  You can always 
email if you have any questions - admin@woodley-pri.wokingham.sch.uk 
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